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To: City Clerk <cityclerk@portcolborne.ca>
Subject: Council Meeting Presentation
 

Attention City Clerk
Please accept this request to address City Council on June 13 or as soon as convenient for a
request by Friends Of The Port Colborne Lighthouses for Sugarloaf Harbour Marina to waive
dock/storage fees for the volunteer pontoon tour vessels. 
Regards
Scott Wolfe 
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